
 
 
UPDATE on Thanksgiving Care Dinners – It looks like we are a “GO!” for this 
year’s version of Thanksgiving Care Dinners. The plan is still evolving, but we 
expect to be able to provide a full traditional Thanksgiving dinner, delivered to 
members of our church family who may not be celebrating Thanksgiving with 
other members of their family or who may have difficulty preparing a traditional 
Thanksgiving dinner for themselves. Covid still prevents us from hosting a 
gathering for a meal in Fellowship Hall as we used to do, but we want to make 
sure that members of our church family who had come to look forward to our 
shared Thanksgiving Dinner will have a Thanksgiving meal delivered to them in 
their homes. Meals will be delivered cold and recipient will need to reheat in 
microwave or on stove.  
 
YOU CAN HELP NOW by letting us know if you know of someone that we should 
include as a recipient of a Thanksgiving Care Dinner. Please let us know not later 
than Friday, November 12th.  
 
Volunteers are also still welcome for assembly and delivery of the meals on the 
Wednesday before Thanksgiving, assembly between 10am and 12pm (in 
Fellowship Hall), and delivery between 12pm and 2pm (masks required). 
Additional cooks may be needed on Tuesday, depending upon the number of 
meals we need to prepare. If you would like to participate in this ministry, please 
contact Pattie Gritzan at 856-397-8839 or pgritzan2@verizon.net.   
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